
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
Sims Metal Management (“Sims”)

hosted by Chicago Department of Public Health

St. Pius V Church
1919 S Ashland Ave, Chicago, IL 60608

Available Languages: English and Spanish 

ABOUT THE DISCUSSION TOPIC 
Sims has submitted a complete application to renew its large recycling facility permit for its location 

at 2500 S. Paulina Street. Based on feedback received during the public meeting on May 15 and 
significant public interest, as well as the goal of providing residents a chance to review additional 

materials submitted by Sims, CDPH is extending the public comment period for the permit renewal 
for an additional 30 days (through June 21) and is hosting an additional public meeting.

This meeting will help residents understand the difference between permit types and the 
data Sims provided, while the City can better understand and address community concerns.

ABOUT THE PROCESS
When did the public comment period 
begin for the complete application 
Sims submitted?

The 30-day public comment period 
for this permit began April 22, 2024, 
following the Rules for Large 
Recycling Facilities process, which 
starts when a complete application 
is submitted. The extended public 
comment period now closes June 21, 
2024.

HOW CAN I REVIEW THE APPLICATION
AND SUPPLEMENTARY MATERIALS?

The original application, two iterations of 
supplementary materials, and instructions for

reviewing the updated modeling data are available
at chicago.gov/envcommunityinfo.

HOW CAN I SUBMIT FEEDBACK IF I CANNOT
ATTEND THE COMMUNITY MEETING?

Public comments will be accepted via
email to envcomments@cityofchicago.org 
through June 21, 2024.

JUNE 21, 2024 | 6:00PM-7:30 PM


